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Dear Pastor,
 
I want to encourage you to receive a Rest of the Family Offering on April 24. You may be  
wondering, “What is the Rest of the Family Offering?” It is an opportunity to give to the  
denominational agencies and entities that are often forgotten, although they serve an  
important function. The offering goes to the Executive Office, WNAC, Free Will Baptist  
Foundation, Board of Retirement, Vertical Three, and the commissions. 

This offering is quite helpful to those who receive it as we strive to help pastors and churches. 
For example, the offering assists the Executive Office in partnering with North American  
Ministries to provide coaching and revitalization resources to our pastors and churches. It  
enables WNAC to offer conferences like Shine! for girls, parents, and youth workers and to 
engage in activies supporting our ladies, college students, and missionaries. The offering helps 
Vertical Three (an arm of Randall House) by deferring some of the cost of the V3 Conference. 
The Board of Retirement and Free Will Baptist Foundation use the financial resources to  
provide training tools for our churches, and the commissions (music, media, historical, and 
theological) are in a better postion to serve the denomination because you give. You can see a 
breakdown of how the offering is allocated.
 
Give me a call at 877-767-7659 or email at 
questions@nafwb.org if you have any  
questions. Anything you give will be  
used well and greatly appreciated.
 
May God richly bless you!

 

Edward E. Moody, Jr., Ph.D.
Executive Secretary, National  
Association of Free Will Baptists
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